
 

 

Headteacher’s message 

This week I did an assembly on first impressions to 

Year 7 and have been so impressed with the first 

impressions that many of our students have made 

since their return. 

Turing House students have always been polite and 

well-mannered, but the commitment and focus that 

some students have been showing is exemplary. 

There seems to be a spirit of ‘can do’ floating from our 

students and the moment. I am sure that this will 

continue deeper into the year.  

Overleaf you will see images of two of our ex-students 

who have now started their post-18 education. I know 

that both of these students will be successful in life 

due to their hard work, effort and their kindness 

towards others. It was also nice to receive this 

message to all staff, from a student that has left us for 

new pastures: ‘I would like to thank you for the last 5 

years, helping me to reach my goals and become the 

person that I am. I have thoroughly enjoyed my time 

here and have learnt so much. Thank you for 

challenging me every day across all subjects and 

offering continuous support. I've had so much fun at 

the school, met 

wonderful 

teachers and 

made some great 

friends. I will 

treasure my time 

here and will 

always look back  

fondly.’ 

 

 

 

 
 

Thursday 19th September – Year 7 online settling in 

evening. 

Thursday 26th September - Open Evening  

 

THS Friends 

 
 

Sixth Form leavers 

Last year's senior students Emily and Siana reached 

out to tell us they'd arrived safely at Uni this week.  

Emily started at the prestigious Italia Conti drama 

school where she is studying Musical Theatre and 

Siana has moved to Belfast where she is studying Film 

Production at Queens University. We are very proud 

of them and are excited to see what future successes 

they achieve. 
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Craft Club 

We have had a brilliant response from the students 

this week who have been choosing in tutor time which 

clubs and activities they would like to take part in. 

Many clubs are already underway this week with 

students very excited about all that is on offer. You 

will have received an email from us last week with all 

that is available. Please also see the end of this 

newsletter for adverts for all the clubs. Craft club is 

one that has been particularly popular this week; Ms 

Hicks was very happy to see so many students come 

along to join in with the activities. You can see them 

below concentrating very hard on making keyrings. 

 

Extra-Curricular Clubs 

Please see below our huge range Extra-Curricular 

Clubs that we are offering this Autumn term. We 

look forward to seeing as any students there as 

possible. 
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2024  External Clubs and Notices 


